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AND DISTRICT

MUSEUM

For part of INK Festival’s Local Heritage Project with Halesworth and District Museum

Were you a child in the War?
Can you tell us your memories, or stories of what roles your family

members played in the War?
Do you know stories of what happened in your local village or town? 

If so: WE NEED YOU! 

Can you help us to collect and record these memories and stories?
We are also looking for AMATEUR ACTORS aged 16-65 to take part in a play
which recreates some local WW2 characters, being performed at the INK Festival. 

Please contact Helen Hayes:

helenh@inkfestival.org   07917 799456


